
From: Bolling, Mel F -FS
To: Franchina, Rachel -FS
Subject: Fwd: WWW Mail: Grand Targhee expansion proposal
Date: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:26:27 AM

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Micklich, Brian - FS <brian.micklich@usda.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:23:12 AM
To: Pence, Jay -FS <jay.pence@usda.gov>; Bolling, Mel F -FS <mel.bolling@usda.gov>; Wheeler,
Sarah - FS <Sarah.Wheeler2@usda.gov>
Subject: FW: WWW Mail: Grand Targhee expansion proposal
 
FYI...see email below.  I did not respond.

-----Original Message-----
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:21 AM
To: Micklich, Brian - FS <brian.micklich@usda.gov>
Subject: WWW Mail: Grand Targhee expansion proposal

Good Morning, Since you already know me, you probably know I am dead against any more
expansion for the Grand Targhee ski area.  This valley's very nature and charm is being eroded at a
most alarming rate. After 27 years that I have been here it is hard to believe the enormous changes.
Dear sweet Slim handing out neck rubs and tissues at the chair lift ...those days are gone.  We need
to think of the infrastructure and traffic if GT expands. As it is now you can hardly get on the
highway at certain times due to the traffic. And heaven knows that road going to Alta couldn't
possibly support added traffic. Mr. G.G. does not need to keep exploiting this valley to fill his
pockets. And Where would the needed workers live in this already tight, expensive market?? Just
hoping for a smart decision so that this valley isn't another Vail, Breckenridge or Park City. Best
Wishes, Lynn Skilton
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